
School of Business Graduates its First Ph.D. Student 

Dr. Tyechia Paul became the first graduate of Hampton University’s Business Administration Doctoral 

Program.  Dr. Paul’s dissertation is titled “An Evaluation of the Effectiveness of E-learning, Mobile 

Learning, and Instructor-led Training in Organizational Training and Development.”  Dr. Paul earned her 

B.S. in Business Administration and her M.B.A. from Morgan State University. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


